From: Giorgi, Bryant@DWR <Bryant.Giorgi@water.ca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 11:59 AM

To: Sobeck, Eileen@Waterboards <Eileen.Sobeck@Waterboards.ca.gov>

Cc: George, Michael@Waterboards <Michael.George@Waterboards.ca.gov>; Ekdahl, Erik@Waterboards
<Erik.Ekdahl@waterboards.ca.gov>; Rizzardo, Jule@Waterboards <Jule.Rizzardo@waterboards.ca.gov>; Fernandez,
Patricia@Waterboards <Patricia.Fernandez@waterboards.ca.gov>; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards
<Diane.Riddle@waterboards.ca.gov>; ngmplcs@pacbell.net; E-mail: <CNelson@bpmnj.com>;
tshephard@neumiller.com; Herrick, John @aol.com <jherrlaw@aol.com>; Kiteck, Liz@usbr <ekiteck@usbr.gov>;
rsahlberg@usbr.gov; Rieker, Jeff@usbr <jrieker@usbr.gov>; Hinojosa, Tracy@DWR <Tracy.Hinojosa@water.ca.gov>;
Aufdemberge, Amy (Email <Amy.Aufdemberge@sol.doi.gov>; Yamanaka, Dan@DWR <Dan.Yamanaka@water.ca.gov>;
Mizell, James@DWR <James.Mizell@water.ca.gov>; Ford, Johrn@DWR <John.Ford2@water.ca.gov>; Chu, Andy@DWR
<Andy.Chu@water.ca.gov>; White, Molly@DWR <Molly.White@water.ca.gov>; Pettit, Tracy@DWR
<Tracy.Pettit@water.ca.gov>

Subject: Notification of Exceedence of the Southern Delta Agricultural Objective at Old River at Tracy Road Bridge

Dear Ms. Sobeck:

Pursuant to our January 24, 2013 letter “Protocol to Provide Earlier Notification to the State Water Resources Control
Board and Partner Fisheries Agencies,” this email serves as notification that that the 30-day running average EC value at
Old River at Tracy Road Bridge exceeded 1.0 mmhos/cm on Tuesday, January 1, 2019. The 30-day average value
reached 1.1 mmhos/cm on that day.

Water quality and hydrology information can be found on the Department of Water Resources’ website at the following
link: https://water.ca.gov/Programs/State-Water-Project/Operations-and-Maintenance/Operations-and-Delta-Status

A formal notification letter is forthcoming. Please let me know whether you have any questions.

Bryant Giorgi

Senior Engineer, Water Resources
DWR/O&M

Export Management Section
bryant.giorgi@water.ca.gov

916-574-2660



